Chalkhill Primary School
Meeting of the Governing Board, held on 5 December 2022
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A governor noted that high number (11) of pupils at risk of
exclusion. The Headteacher stated that the pandemic has
had a negative impact and a number of the pupils are being
supported by PlaceZbe.

Wellbeing Staff Questionnaire

A staff questionnaire (44 participated) has taken place this
term. The results have been analysed closely and a working
party will be set up with participation from across the school
to come up with an action plan looking at all areas.

Determination Application

The GB were informed that the school has currently a
‘determination’ in place and the curriculum follows the Brent
SACRE (Standing Adwvisory Council on  Religious
Education) model teaching pupils broadly on religions as
opposed to teaching a wholly or mainly a broad Christian
curriculum. The GB agreed with Brent being a multi-cultural
borough it was important that pupils learnt about all faiths.
To apply for a determination was approved by the GB.

Minutes from full Governing body meeting.




